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AAACU Partners with Oscoda Community Resource Officer for Fire Safety Training 

Alpena, MI, May 29, 2024 –  

AAACU’s Oscoda Branch partnered with Community 
Resource Officer Rob Clink, a Certified Fire 
Investigator, to learn the proper procedures in the 
event of a fire and how to accurately use a fire 
extinguisher. 

The credit union is dedicated to employee and 
member safety by providing team members with the 
tools needed to ensure they are safe during an 
emergency and can assist members if needed. 

AAACU is a state-chartered credit union with 
membership eligibility open to any resident in the 
state of Michigan. As of April 30, 2024, AAACU 
provides service to 46,315 members with total assets 
equal to $807,987,113. 
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